Good Morning, Maryport Town Council would like to register the following
comments in relation to the consultation regarding the changes to the postal
service, the Town Council minute reads as follows:

further to Ofcom’s recent consultation on proposed changes to the Royal Mail
Service, the Council advise that a six-day delivery service should remain in place
to ensure timely customer deliveries, particularly in respect of important
correspondence such as medical appointments.

Kind Regards
Lisa

Maryport Town Council



